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May 8, 2018 — FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CMSA NORTHERN REGION CHAPTER ANNOUNCED CHAPTER OF THE YEAR 

AT 2018 CONVENTION IN SACRAMENTO, CALIF. 

 

CERRITOS, Calif. (May 8, 2018) — The California Moving & Storage Association (CMSA) 

gave its 2017-2018 Chapter of the Year award to the Northern Region Chapter during its Gold 

Rush Awards Luncheon at the 100th Annual CMSA Convention on Saturday, April 21, 2018. 

Chapter Co-Presidents Griselda Gonzalez and Olga Garcia of CG Moving Company, Inc. in 

South San Francisco, Calif. were present to accept the award.  

 

The co-presidents were ecstatic and proud to accept the award on behalf of their chapter. 

Gonzalez and Garcia are sisters, and this was their first year at being chapter co-presidents for 

the Northern Region Chapter.  

 

The honor was bestowed upon the Northern Region Chapter because of many factors, including 

enthusiastic involvement of its chapter members, consistent chapter meetings from September 

through April, and a holiday crab feed fundraiser. This year, their chapter donated $10,000 to the 

CMSA Charities Fund. 

 

The California Moving & Storage Association (CMSA) is a nonprofit trade association 

representing more than 375 licensed and insured movers operating in California. The CMSA also 

includes more than 195 associate member companies.  Established in 1916, the CMSA is 

comprised of 12 chapters strategically located throughout California. 

 

### 

  

mailto:sweitekamp@thecmsa.org


 

 

 

 
 

(L-R) 2017-2018 CMSA Chairman John Lance, 2017-2018 CMSA Northern Region Chapter 

Co-Presidents Olga Garcia & Griselda Gonzalez, and CMSA President Steve Weitekamp at the 

2018 Convention in Sacramento, Calif. 

 

 

 


